APPENDIX 25

RESPONSES TO ALCOHOL CONSUMPTION ORDERS (DPPO) CONSULTATION

e A response from a Ward Member in agreement with the proposals.

¢ A verbal response from another Member of the Council in complete support of the
Orders being made.

e An anonymous written response returned with the word ‘Agreed’ on the consultation
letter.

e A response from Burnham Parish Council largely in support of the Orders, although
a little concerned that the effect of the Britwell and Haymill areas will be to displace
the problem into Burnham. (Responded to by Anne Farmer).

e A response from a private resident who is opposed to the DPPOs as he states that
it is a pleasant and harmless thing to be able to sit and have a picnic with a glass of
wine or beer in a public park in nice weather and he does not wish to be prevented
from doing so. (Responded to by Anne Farmer).

e A very detailed response from the Community Safety Manager from South Bucks
(copy attached). The main concern is that at once the Orders are made adjacent to
the South Bucks border, the problem will be dispersed into South Bucks. The
response details the evidence of problems within their relevant area. However they
do mention that they are proposing implementing an Alcohol Consumption Order
(DPPO) for Burnham.



